
SIX HOUSES-ONE SCHOOL

WE’RE EXCITED TO SHARE THAT OUR
FIRST HOUSE SWAG FUNDRAISER
RAISED $360!  THIS MONEY WILL

HELP FUND OUR DECEMBER HOUSE
CELEBRATION AND SUPPORT THE
REWARDS FOR OUR 3M’S CLUB. A
HUGE THANK YOU TO EVERYONE
FOR YOUR SUPPORT—TOGETHER,

WE’RE MAKING A DIFFERENCE!
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Cypress Creek Elementary

NEWS/CELEBRATIONS

UPCOMING EVENTS

TRAIT OF THE MONTH:
SAFETY

BOOKS THAT
TEACH US

ABOUT SAFETY

-A Little Safety Spot
-What Does It Mean to be Safe?

KEEPING OURSELVES AND OTHERS
SAFE FROM GETTING HURT OR

FEELING BAD. IT’S ABOUT MAKING
SMART CHOICES TO PROTECT OUR

BODIES AND OUR FEELINGS. 

EVERY FRIDAY- SHOW YOUR SPIRIT. WEAR
YOUR HOUSE COLOR/SHIRT

11/15- TERRIFIC KID CEREMONY 

12/10-12/13- HOUSE SWAG SALE 

12/16-ASSEMBLY/HOUSE CELEBRATION

What an exciting day for the Blue House! On
November 1st, our Pre-K to 5th graders erupted

with cheers as they were announced as the
October winners, racking up an impressive 14,783

points in the race for kindness. The house spirit
was contagious as everyone showed off their

house swag! Don’t forget—there will be another
chance to grab some house swag before this

month's assembly and house celebration, so keep
an eye out! Go Blue House! 


